
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF SOUTHPORT 

PLANNING BOARD 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE the Town of Southport Planning Board, County of 

Chemung, State of New York, will hold a public hearing on Monday, August 6, 

2018 at 7:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as it can be heard, at the Southport 

Town Hall, 1139 Pennsylvania Avenue, Elmira, New York, to consider the Site Plan 

of Brandon Ameigh to operate an auto detailing business located at 1121B 

South Main Street, Elmira.  Tax map #109.08-5-1 

 

 

 

 

 

        BY ORDER OF THE 

         PLANNING BOARD 

        OF THE TOWN OF SOUTHPORT 

  

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Publish one time only on or before 

Thursday, July 26, 2018 

 

Thank you, 

 

Michelle Murray 

Planning Board Secretary 

 


